
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 February 2004 

3. BURWOOD LANDFILL ACCESS ROAD - RESOURCE CONSENT APPLICATION 
 
 The Resource Planner, Solid Waste, informed the Board of authorisation given by the Council to lodge 

a resource consent application to alter the alignment of a portion of the access road to the Burwood 
Landfill.  Representatives from the Waitikiri Residents’ Group were in attendance to comment on the 
report.  The Board decided: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board request a joint meeting with the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee 

when the Burwood Landfill Access Road is considered further. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


